
 
February 26, 2020 
 
Dear Perspectives Families,  
 
We are notifying you because, as you may have seen in the news today, the Centers for 
Disease Control issued a warning that incidence of coronavirus might increase in the coming 
days or weeks. We take our responsibility for the well-being of our students seriously. Out of an 
abundance of caution, we are attaching and linking the ​Chicago Public Schools' Health and 
Wellness Memo ​on how CPS will respond should we be impacted by the virus.  
 
Please be assured that we have not have any cases of the virus within our network. We are 
continually monitoring the CDC website to stay abreast of any new developments or protocols. 
Additionally, as always, if your student isn't feeling well, please keep them home from school 
and notify us of their absence.  
Perspectives will continue to monitor the situation as more information becomes available, but 
we want you to know that we are attending to this important public health issue. If you have 
further questions about the school’s response, please contact me.  
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Deborah Stevens, CEO 
Perspectives Charter Schools  
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https://cps.edu/OSHW/Documents/coronavirus-parentLetter-english.pdf
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